
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen  

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 

Re: Wedekind 73 Repair Project 

Mayor and Board of Aldermen, 

 

Please see attached memo from Allen and Hoshall for a recommendation to accept the bid from PLC 
of Farmington, Missouri, for the repair and maintenance project for Wedekind 73 Transmission Line. 
Four bid packets were returned for consideration and PLC’s bid is the lowest and best bid for this 
project at $357,125.00 

 

Thank you, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


